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PPC Group: Conclusion of the acquisition of 32 MW RES in operation and 1.6 GW 
under development in Greece from the Copelouzos and Samaras groups 

 
 
Following the announcement dated 25.09.2024, PPC S.A. has completed  the 
acquisition from the Kopelouzos and Samaras’ groups of a wind park of 32MW in the 
Laconia district, and a RES pipeline of 1.6 GW under development, within the relevant 
Framework Collaboration Agreement.  
 
The total transaction includes a set of RES projects, (67MW in operation and 1.7GW 
under development)  as well as the acquisition of a 20% stake in Ilektroparagogi 
Alexandroupolis S.A. The completion of the total transaction is subject to the 
fulfillment of certain conditions precedent as provided for in the relevant Sale and 
Purchase Agreement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Investor Relations Department 
30, Chalkokondyli str., 104 32 Athens 
Τ:  +30 210 529 2153 
 +30 210 529 3665 
 +30 210 529 3207 
ir@ppcgroup.com  
  

 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation 
S.A. (www.ppcgroup.com)  at the “Investors Relations” section. 
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